
CITY OF COLUMBUS

Restricted 
Flavored 
Tobacco 
Products
Flavored tobacco products are 
prohibited from being sold or 
given away in the City of Columbus 
beginning January 1, 2024.  

Flavored tobacco products are 
products that taste or smell like 
something other than tobacco. 
This includes, but is not limited to, 
tobacco products with any taste 
or smell related to fruit, chocolate, 
vanilla, honey, candy, cocoa, dessert, 
alcoholic beverage, menthol, mint, 
wintergreen, herb or spice.

Questions? Call 614-645-5316.

RESTRICTED 
PRODUCTS 
INCLUDE: 

	x Flavored 
cigarettes 

	x Flavored cigars 
and cigarillos

	x Flavored 
tobacco

	x Flavored 
chewing 
tobacco

	x Flavored 
nicotine 
pouches

	x Flavored snuff 
and snus

	x Flavored 
electronic 
smoking 
devices (vape 
pens, e-cigarettes, 
e-cigars, e-pipes, 
and e-hookahs)

	x Flavored vape 
pods and 
cartridges

	x Flavored 
liquids used 
in electronic 
smoking devices

	x Flavored filters

	x Flavored rolling 
papers


